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Construction	Update	
We’re	excited	to	report	that	sitework	is	underway	at	Washington	Place.	Erland	
Construction	has	stripped	the	remaining	asphalt	and	started	excavating	the	perimeter	of	
the	site	in	preparation	for	SOE	installation.	This	is	the	temporary	pile	and	lagging	structure	
that	will	be	set	in	place	around	the	future	building	footprint	to	accommodate	mass	
excavation	for	our	underground	parking	garage.				
	
New	concrete	jersey	barriers	have	been	setup	along	Washington	St.	and	Walnut	St.	to	
provide	safe	paths	for	pedestrian	travel	around	the	site.	These	protected	access	ways	are	
lined	with	banners	that	display	the	creations	of	Newton	based	artists	Chuck	Holtzman	and	
Adrienne	Shishko.	The	murals	are	part	of	Fence	Art	Gallery	at	Washington	Place,	an	effort	
sponsored	by	Mark	Development	to	use	local	art	and	creativity	to	enhance	our	streetscape.	



We	hope	you	take	the	time	to	read	about	these	pieces	next	time	you	pass	through	the	
neighborhood.	
	
Stay	tuned	for	important	updates	over	the	upcoming	months.	We’ll	share	rental	
information	as	soon	as	it	becomes	available	along	with	other	important	announcements.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	in	the	meantime,	please	contact:			
	
	
Scott	Lombardi	
(978)	273‐7090	
slombardi@markdevllc.com		
	
	
To	stay	up‐to‐date	on	our	project	or	to	receive	email	updates,	please	visit	our	webpage	at	
www.wpnewton.com.	You	can	also	learn	more	at	www.facebook.com/wpnewton			
	


